
 SAN MARCOS IN MINISTRY 
August 11, 2019 

For all church activities, please refer to the full San Marcos calendar 
at sanmarcoschurch.cl/events/        

  
 
SERVICE DAY AT CASA ESPERANZA:  Saturday, Sept 7th 

CASA ESPERANZA has been open for 9 years.  It is a home for 
young ladies that are no longer able to live in the orphanage 
because they are 18 years young. The home is under the umbrella 
of “Vision for Children” which has been around for 22 years and is 
a 501(c)(3) in the United States.  
Casa Esperanza is located in La Pintana, one of the poorest 
neighborhoods of Santiago. God is transforming the lives of  these 
young ladies and giving them a future. Through our support, they 
are able to share God with the neighborhood children by feeding 
them (some only have 1 healthy meal per week) and by educating 
them in Math, English, Arts & Crafts, Cooking, and Music. It’s 
beautiful to see these little lives light up while we share in all these 
workshops with them.   
 
We need you to help either by coming out on September 7th or 
donating an item:  
 
~Any Chicken (broken down) on the bone  
~Onion     ~Cooking Oil 
~Garlic     ~White Rice 
~Vinegar    ~Carrots 
~Soy Sauce    ~Bay Leaves 
~Red, Green & Yellow Peppers 
~Bananas     ~Juice  
 
Please contact Dawn Baron-King dawnbking02@gmail.com and 
bring your donations to church by September 1st. 
 

 

    

WOMEN’S INTERACTIVE INTER-DENOMINATIONAL BIBLE STUDY:  All 
are welcome to come and discover God’s life-transforming love, peace 
and power through trusting in Jesus Christ as we share in fellowship 
together. This Wednesday, August 14th, (9:30 - 11:30) we will begin our 
study of the New Testament Book of Acts (part 2) at Iglesia La Viña Las 
Condes, Martín de Zamora 5576, in Las Condes. For more information, 
contact Melinda Langsdorf at: melindalangsdorf@gmail.com 
 
WOMEN’S PRAYER GROUPS 
Providencia - Thursday 7.30 pm - 9 pm 
Lo Barnechea - Thursday 10.30 am - 12 pm 
Please contact Sonja McFarlane at sonjam402@gmail.com for more 
details 
 
ALPHA COURSE - San Marcos will begin running an Alpha course on 
Sunday, August 18th at 5:00 pm. Bring food and friends to come and 
take part in this course together running through the semester. For 
more information, contact Pastor Sam or Pastor Nate. 
 
GROWTH TRACK - If you would like to know more about San Marcos or 
would like to become a member, Growth Track will be starting on 
August 18th! It will run immediately after the service from 11:00 am - 
12:00 pm. Please contact Pastor Nate in order to register. Child care is 
provided. If for any reason you are unable to attend but are interested 
in becoming a member, please notify Nate.  
 
TO KNOW MORE ABOUT: 

 Youth Activities: email Nate Pugh at sanmarcosyouth@gmail.com  
BLAST: 3rd-5th Grade, FNO - 5th to 8th Grade, SNL - 9th to 12th 
Grade  

 Young Adults: email Sarah sarah.b.harris@hotmail.com or  
        Daniel danielesteban.iglesiasperez@gmail.com 

 Men’s Bible Study: email Pastor Sam Mateer at 
smateer@mtwsa.org 

 Women’s Ministry: email Sonja McFarlane at 
sonjam402@gmail.com  

 Home Group Ministry: email Pastor Sam Lago at 
pastor@sanmarcoschurch.cl 
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